
October 2 
1960

Mrs» Willena D. Cartwright,
State Historical Society of Colorado 
Denv r 2, Colorado

Dear Mrs. Cartwright

I am very pleased indeed that 
you liked my Navaho slides. It has been a long 
though most interesting and rewarding work to put 
this all together.

As a matter of fact I have been thinking of 
going up to Colorado Springs. I seem to be needing 
a change of glasses and I still go b ok to my former 
doctor. 1 have not reached any specific date. I 
am leaving Wednesday to show the slides at the Nelson 
Gillery in Kansas City and also Wlohita on my way 
back. Then I have also had requests from several 
Museums in Texas and Oklahoma, so it looks as though 
a circuit were building up.

I shoul be ntet happy to come up to Denver 
for a showing with you. I see the names of several 
acquaintenances and old friends on your list of 
Directors. Mr. Evans, Mr. Shafroth, Dr. Stearns, 
and then ofcourse I grew up with the whole of the 
Jackson family. I usually receive a stipend of 
?100. The life of these colo’ slides is limited 
and the problem of making perfect duplicates is a 
job I have undertaken only in spots. I have my own 
special projector but I would need a screen and the 
use of a tape recorder for the short sound moments.

It woul- please me very m ch if find that you 
oan arrange a showing. Mr. McClure seems to lining
up four shows in his area and as soon as I get dates 
established there I will communicate with you if you 
wish me to come.

Thanking you for your enquiry, I am

Very slnoerely yours


